
 

    
   

 
 

 
Our ref: JKE/392.LCO 
 

6th December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 7 Frankenstein Theatre Trip – Thursday 3rd February 2022 

Stowmarket High School would like to offer the students in Year 7 the opportunity to see a matinee performance 

of Frankenstein at Bury Theatre Royal on Thursday 3rd February 2022. The trip will compliment your child’s study 

of the Philip Pullman’s play “Frankenstein” which they have studied this term, and support our ambition to bring 

‘joy’ to the school curriculum after a difficult 18 months. 

We will be leaving Stowmarket High School at 1.15pm and it is anticipated that we will return to school by 4.45pm 

when students will need to be collected or make their own way home. 

The cost of the trip is £16. Please be aware that as there are only 49 places available and they will be allocated on 

a first come, first served basis.  

If your son/daughter would like to attend please log on to Parent Pay and provide consent and medical 

information by 15th January 2022.   Should you need login details for Parent Pay please email 

finance@stowhigh.com  

If you require financial assistance, please contact the Finance Office at finance@stowhigh.com  

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me at  j.arnold@stowhigh.com  

Kind regards 

J Arnold 

Jackie Arnold 
Director of English 
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